
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No.83/2021-22            Date: 25 Feb, 2022      
 

OFFLINE ASSESSMENT (CLASSES VI – X) 
  
Dear Parents,   
 
Greetings for the day!  
 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you for having faith in us to co-create a joyful 
environment of mutual trust and partnership.  
 
The covid contagion have drastically impacted students' skills & competencies in writing due to 
long period of school closure. Reading & writing are foundational skills in primary years of learning 
which sadly our students are being deprived of. There is a growing need to focus on children's 
command over written expression so as to build up their self-confidence. Hence, we need to 
provide maximum opportunities for holistic wellbeing & school is the ideal place to forge this.  
 
Also the idea behind the forthcoming assessments is completely diagnostic, to provide feedback 
on learning outcome, competency achieved by our students & providing the necessary hand 
holding to fill the learning gaps. We wish to promote and encourage the development of abilities 
of free expression, language and writing proficiency coupled with personal reflection and analytical 
skills through offline assessment.  
 
Hence, we request you to send your children for assessment to school which will be non-
judgemental or a defining factor for promotion.  
 
Students are the life lines of our school. Their return has filled us all with hope and optimism. Once 
again the school is beaming with cheer and joy.   We pray it continues to stay!  
 
Seeking your cooperation as always, stay safe & healthy. 
 
             Regards, 
 
 
            Asha Prabhakar 
            (Principal) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


